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On Monday, January 28, Freda Scott Giles,  delivered the Charter Lecture, one of the feature events of Founders Day at the 

University of Georgia.  

 

 

 
 

 



“Sisters going Places” 
 

In these issue some Sisters will share their wonderful experiences, funny stories and magical trips from 
the last year. I hope you all enjoy getting to know us more. 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

From Carolyn T. Howel 

I have as guests, Manuel and Gladys Carrizo, from Salta, Argentina.  Manuel was an exchange student with Youth For 

Understanding in 1982 -83 at Cedar Shoals High School.  He was in my advanced class of Spanish and actually won 

First Place in Georgia on the National Spanish Exam in the Native Speaker category!  He went with me to St. 

Augustine for three days as I took my Spanish Club on an excursion.  He is an accountant as is his wife.  They have 5 

adult children that have achieved so much in their careers.  They are an absolute delight!  They came for a high 

school reunion in 2017 and stayed with me for 5 days.  I took them to the High Museum and the Atlanta Botanical 

Gardens.  This time they are only staying 3 days.  They brought their 26 and 21 year old daughters to Disney World in 

January 22.  The daughters  had to leave to go back to their studies.  They went to Clayton, Ga. where Manuel's host 

family lives.  They are the Nixon's.  Their son is part owner of the Dillard House.  I know most are familiar with this 

famous restaurant!  Unfortunately, they are leaving tomorrow, Saturday the 9th to return to Clayton and then 

Monday on to the Atlanta Airport! 

This afternoon, at 3 some of my neighbors will come for refreshments to meet them and  Manuel and Gladys will 

give a demonstration of the Tango and the Milonga!  They can really dance!  

 

 

 
 

 

 



     Sisters keep going places... 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

From Laura Viera:  

My Christmas and New Year were spent in Uruguay with my husband (first picture) and family. I enjoyed 

the time looking for Santa with my nephews and at the farm with the rest of the family. In the bottom 

picture of my grandma and all her grandchildren and great-grandkids. 

 

 

 

Editor: Laura Viera  

If you want to contribute information to this newsletter, please contact Laura leviera@gmail.com or (574)323-4761 


